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This bill does nothing to make gun ownership safer. It is an atrocity! The State of 

Oregon already has good background check laws in place. The City governments do 

nothing to address crime or criminals - this is the real issue. The State government is 

allowing crime to continue at breakneck speed - murder is an everyday occurrence in 

Portland and surrounding areas. If criminals were taken from the streets and 

prosecuted and required to serve all of their time in prison, this would help our 

society. Legal gun ownership is NOT the issue. Stop pretending that it is! Every 

upstanding citizen in Oregon will oppose this bill! 


